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Comments: My name is Ben. I have lived in the Pacific Northwest my entire life. I consider the outdoors an

integral part of my everyday life. It is what defines this region, and we must maintain it with the utmost haste. I

urge the USFS not to consider the plan which includes clear-cutting of forests, and instead opt for the one with an

EIS. Clear-cutting has been shown to harm salmon habitats and contribute to climate change. I am once again

urging you to opt for the environmentally concious plan. Thank you.


